July 20, 2007
Marianne Silvers
R. Edison Capital
Fourth West Jefferson
St. Louis, MO 63103
Dear Ms. Silvers:
I have read about your company’s $2 million investment in MacroVision Inc., and I was greatly interested to have a venture capital position with your company. I was impressed of the promising potentials of the company as well as the significant responsibilities your company is offering. I believe that these opportunities can be a great challenge in improving my skills and knowledge as an achievement-oriented leader.
I strongly believe that I have the qualifications to fit the job your company is offering. I have a professional background as a project coordinator for Steelers Connection, which requires me to direct various levels of projects in the construction and development field. My three years of experience in the company has developed my sense of professionalism and ability to adapt in a fast-paced working environment.
Aside from my outstanding academic and employment background, I have d wide knowledge for business techniques such as conducting financial analyses and significant concerns for acquisitions and equity offerings.
I would greatly appreciate if I could have a chance to have an appointment with you anytime next week. I will be following up this letter by sending an email on your mailing list. If you need additional information, please do not hesitate to call me at (223) 523-6632. Thank you very much for your time and consideration.
Respectfully yours,
Michael Ross

